

Burnett Medical Center, along with the Burnett Medical Center Foundation, will be creating a community memorial garden in honor of Dr. Stillwell, visiting Urologist. The Burnett Medical Center Foundation will be selling these engraved bricks to any community member who wants to honor or remember a loved one. All proceeds will be going to the Burnett Medical Center Foundation to advance healthcare for Burnett Medical Center patients and residents.

TO ORDER:

Complete this order form and submit along with payment to: BMC Foundation, 257 West Saint George Ave, Grantsburg, WI 54840 Make Checks Payable To: BMC Foundation

Please direct questions to Halle Pardun at 715-463-7285 or email hpardun@burnettmedicalcenter.com
NOTE: Install could take up to one year.

___ 4X8 Brick \$100 (3 lines of text, 20 characters per line)

The Dr. Stillwell Community Memory Garden

COMPOSE MESSAGE HERE

Line 1										
Line 2										
Line 3										

Name:	
Address:	
Phone:	Email: